
 

 

WACCAMAW    
HIGH   SCHOOL 

 

2412 Kings River Road 
Pawleys Island, SC 29585 

 

Phone: 843-237-9899            
Fax: 843-237-9883 

 
 www.whs.gcsd.k12.sc.us  

 

Volume 8, Issue 26                                                                                                 April 22, 2016 

 

By Lyric Wigfall, picture by E-P Vermont 

On Tuesday night, April 19th, at Georgetown High School, the Academic Scholars ceremony was 

held to recognize the students in our school district who scored a 24 or higher on the ACT and/or 

1100 or higher on the math and verbal sections on the SAT. There were 64 students from WHS who 

received recognition. Christopher Kaylor had the highest ACT and SAT score. Way to represent,  

Warriors! 

Front Row (L to R): Hans Stoetzer, Christine Humowitz, Gael Tan, Alana Maser, Maddy Middleton, 

Destiny Taylor, Kristen Okun, Declyn Drejza, Ben Hewes, David Gleaton, Emily Blaylock, Amelia Jones, 

Lora Gahagan Eddy, Ally Howell, Karina Kostova, Summer Young. 

Middle Row (Left side): Griffin DesMarteau, Jack McDonald, Price Rowland, Robert Grafe, Kinsey 

Besser, Kate Snelson, Jordan Brown. 

Middle Row (Right side): Aaron Jordan, Joshua Simpson, Jack Sanders, Aubrey Gauthier, Karlee  

Poulin, Mary Katherine Kelly, Maddy Crowe, SarahBeth McKenzie, Taylor Lyon, Madison Biddix. 

Back Row (L to R): Johnathan Casselman, Justin McCabe, Ethan Chapman, Jordan Payne, Hayden 

Kelly, Hunter King, Leea Whetstone, Maddox Wilkinson, Trevor DeChamplain, Elliott Reid, Jack  

Buffington, Jabbrel Drayton, Jared Hawkins, Matthew Staub, Jeremy Green, Ethan Chastain, Ryan 

Miller, Matthew Trowbridge. 

Not Pictured: Rachel Bailey, Alistair Bremnar, Stockman Dorn, Ora Parker Eddy, Maddie Ellis, Katie  

Gordon, Christopher Kaylor, Berkley Lane, Mary Marshall, Bennett Meares, DeLacy Rowland,  

Jourdan Valderrama, Savada Wilson. 



 

 

 

Upcoming  

Events 

School Events 

April 27: Geography Practice AP Exam in  
the auditorium 8am 

April 28: Senior Meeting in the auditorium.  

Time TBD 

Sports Events 

April 22: Boys Tennis Stables Tournament 

8am (home) 

April 22: Girls and Boys Varsity Soccer vs 
Marion (Region Game-home) 6:00/7:30pm 

April 26: Girls and Boys Varsity Soccer vs 
Myrtle Beach (Senior Night-home) 5:30/7:00pm  

April 26: Varsity Boys Golf vs Myrtle Beach 

at Dunes Club 4pm 

April 26: Boys Tennis vs Socastee (Senior 

Night-home) 4:00/4:30pm  

April 26: Varsity Softball vs Georgetown  
6pm (home) 

April 28: Varsity Baseball Playoffs Begin 

April 28: Varsity Softball Playoffs Begin 

April 28: Track and Field Region  
Championship at Marion 2pm 

April 29-30: Varsity Boys Golf Regional  
Championship @ Palmetto Golf Course 

Derek Rollins 
& Olivia Britt, 
winners of the  
Optimist Club 

Public  
Speaking  
Contest 

 Article and picture by  

Mrs. Lawson 
 

The South Strand Chapter of the Optimist Club International held 
their annual Oratorical Contest at WHS on Thursday, April 14th.  
Eighteen students from Waccamaw and one student from St. James 
High competed. The following students were honored with cash  
prizes: Lizzie Moore, Annie Reichert, Zeke Phelan, and Stephen  
Russell. The top winners for the male and female categories were 
both Waccamaw freshmen: Derek Rollins and Olivia Britt. Derek and 
Olivia will advance to the zone competition in Myrtle Beach this  
Saturday. Waccamaw has three past state winners of this contest: 
Jacob Homan, Sam Averette, and Amani Huell. State winners each 
receive a $2500 scholarship. Starting this year, the state winner will 
advance to nationals, with $30,000 in scholarship money possible.   
 

All Waccamaw competitors are members of the Waccamaw 
Windtalkers Competitive Speech Team and are coached by Ree 
Lawson. 

Christine Humowitz  
receives DAR Good  

Citizens Award 
Article and picture provided by Mrs. Tucker 

On Wednesday, April 20th, Christine 

Humowitz was awarded with a  

Citizens Award from the local  

chapter of the Daughters of the  

American Revolution. The DAR Good 

Citizens Award and Scholarship  

Contest, created in 1934, is intended to 

encourage and reward the qualities of 

good citizenship. This award recognizes and rewards individuals who 

possess the qualities of dependability, service, leadership, and  

patriotism in their homes, schools, and communities. Once a student 

is chosen as the DAR Good Citizen, the student is invited to  

participate in the scholarship portion of the program. After being 

pinned as an award winner Christine was elated to hear that she was 

also the recipient of a generous scholarship from our local DAR  

chapter as well. Others in attendance were Mrs. Humowitz, Mrs. 

Tucker, and Mr. Davis. Congratulations Christine! 

 

 

Join the Baskervill Pantry  

Capital Campaign! 
 

The Baskervill Food Pantry provides  

supplemental food assistance to residents of 

Georgetown County. The campaign is focused 

on raising awareness and funds to relocate  

the pantry into an enlarged and updated area  

in the new Smith Medical Clinic. 
 

Here’s how YOU can help. 

 Like us on Facebook (Baskervill Food  

Pantry) or Twitter @ Baskervill Food 

 Send a check payable to HCFM/Food  

Pantry, PO Box 990, Pawleys Island, SC 

29585. To use a credit card, call the  

HCFM church office (843-237-3459). 

 Support us via Low Country Giving Day  

by donating at ttp://text.gives/groceries. 
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Racking Up the Wins 
By Karina Kostova 

On Thursday, April 14th, the boys tennis team played against Mullins, winning with an overall 

score of 5-2. Spencer Kemp played No.1 in singles and ended with a score of 1-6, 2-6. No. 2 in 

singles, Harry Kemp won his match 7-5, 6-2. The remaining three players, JD Tucker, Will Tiller, 

and Chris Holmes, also led their team to victory by winning their matches. The Kemp brothers won their match 

in No. 1 doubles, while Tripp Chandler and Hayden Brown lost with a close score of 8-6.  

On Wednesday, April 20th, the tennis team hosted their rivals, the St. James Sharks. Waccamaw took the  

victory, 6-1. Winning in singles were Hewes 6-4, 6-3; H. Kemp 0-6, 6-3, 10-6; Tucker 6-4, 6-4; and Tiller 6-1, 6-1.  

Winning in doubles were Hewes/Holmes 8-6 and S. Kemp/Chandler 6-1, 6-2. Go Warriors! 

The last tennis match of the regular season is Tuesday, April 26th at home . At 4pm, the team will honor their 

senior player, Ben Hewes, before playing Socastee at 4:30pm. Come out and show your support. 

 Cane We Do It? Yes We Cane! 
Article by Lora Gahagan Eddy 

Picture courtesy of Waccamaw Athletic Booster Club Facebook page 

On Saturday, April 16th, the Waccamaw track and field 

team traveled to Cane Bay High School to compete 

against 17 schools in a large weekend meet. It was a  

successful day for both the girls and 

boys teams, as they finished 5th  

overall. Several individual runners 

took home first place: Amelia Jones 

in the 1600 and 3200, Matt MacLeod 

in the 3200, Jackson Junkins in the 

400m dash, and the girls 4x800 relay 

team of Jones, Briley Arnold, Sam 

Kelly, and Mary Butler DeSpain. 

Jones also received special recogni-

tion as she was named the “Most 

Outstanding Girl Runner” of the 

meet.  

Congratulations on your achievements, runners!  

  

Coach Holmes, Emma, Hannah, Alex,  Coach McClellan, and Jordan 

Congratulations to  

Emma Baumann,  

Hannah Nelson,  

Alex Sanders, and  

Jordan McNair 

for being selected for  

All-Region Cheer  
for the 2015  

Competitive Season 
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Noah Benton single handing 

Warrior Baseball Getting on the Grind 
Article by Alex Altman, picture courtesy of Coach Gregory 

On Tuesday, April 12th, the varsity baseball team hosted the Mullins Auctioneers. The 

Warriors, finding their grove, got another piece of the puzzle. The Warriors produced 

13 runs out of 11 hits and only one error. Karl Strittmatter did a great job pitching, 

facing 17 batters, and striking out 10. It was Strittmatter’s first no-hitter and the 

coaches couldn’t be prouder. The sluggers of the night were Daniel Rourk, who 

went 2-3 with two RBIs and two runs scored, and Reed Edwards, who went 2-3 with two RBIs. Great 

game Warriors! The final score of the night was 13-0. 

On Friday, April 15th, the Waccamaw Warrior varsity baseball team hopped on the old yellow bus and 

booked it up to Marion for the first pitch of the game at 6:30pm. To start off the bats for Waccamaw, 

Connor Eckard came out swinging with a double on his first at bat. He would end up being driven in, 

plus one more, to get a good start in the 1st inning. The top sluggers of the night were Alex Altman, who 

went 3-3 with one RBI, and Connor Eckard, who went 2-3. The bats may have been screaming, but the 

pitching was on point too. Levi Almond did a phenomenal job on the mound, pitching all seven innings 

of the game with a total of 88 pitches for the night, 17 strikeouts, and 0 walks. He had a perfect game 

brewing up, but with some early talk about it from a couple of players in the dugout, a fly ball was hit 

deep into centerfield and broke up the perfect game in the bottom of the 7th inning. Never fear, the 

one-hitter is now here; no matter that one hit, the coaches couldn’t be prouder of their pitching staff. 

The Warriors took the win 10-0.   

On Tuesday, April 19th, the varsity team played the Loris Lions on the old Waccamaw diamond. The 

players knew it would be a scrappy game so they went out and took care of business. Waccamaw 

stroked the ball well by producing 10 runs off of 9 hits. The sluggers of the night were Almond, who went 

2-2 with two runs brought in, Forrest Powell, who went 2-4 with one RBI, and McKinley Grooms, who 

went 1-1 with one run scored. Dylan Leatherwood was brought in the game late to take the role as a  

designated hitter. He put some good heat on the ball and cracked open the inning with a single.  

Using his lighting speed, Leatherwood reached second. Carter Fox did a tremendous job on the 

mound only allowing three hits and one run. Waccamaw beat Loris 10-1.  

On Wednesday, April 20th, the varsity base-

ball team celebrated Senior Night before the 

start of the game against Andrews. Nine  

seniors were recognized (see picture at right). 

In the game, the score remained 0-0 until the 

4th inning when Waccamaw took control of 

the game. They allowed only one run taking 

the win 8-1.  

Last night, April  21st, Waccamaw played 

their last game of the regular season against 

Aynor, the region champs. Waccamaw lost 

by one run, 2-3. Almond performed well on 

the mound and Altman had a homerun.  

The Warrior varsity baseball team finished the 

regular season 16-8 overall, 7-3 in region, 

locking up 2nd place in regions.  

Congratulations, guys!  

 

 

Senior Players 

Front Row (L to R): Connor Eckard, Christian Hendrickson,  

Ethan Chastain, Hampton Roberts  

Back Row (L to R): Cody Gould, Levi Almond, Carter Fox,  

Forrest Powell, Tucker Perry 
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Sailors To Take It Through  
May and Beyond 

Article by Mr. Michael Benton; pictures by Mr. Benton and Charleston Race Week 

The Waccamaw High School Sailing Club continues practices 

through May. The sailors have decided they want to continue  

sailing as long as they can. The team has finished their season but 

want to enhance skills and time on the water and prepare for 

summer sailing opportunities. These photos on the left are from  

practice on Tuesday, April 19th. It was a warm afternoon with highs 

in the upper 80’s with steady winds around 8 knots.  

A Warrior congratulations goes to one of our own, Griffin DesMar-

teau. He has had two big news items; the first is his acceptance to 

attend the U.S. Mer-

chant Marine Acade-

my and the second is 

that he competed in 

the Charleston Race 

Week last week. The 

boat that he is a crew  

member of, finished in 

first place in the Pursuit 

Fleet against 17 other 

boats. Congrats to 

DesMarteau and his 

crew. 
 

The Waccamaw Sailing Club will have its second year of the Eighth Grade Sailing Initiative. This May, the  

sailing club will be inviting interested eighth graders from Waccamaw Middle School to join the sailing club on 

the water to introduce them to the sailing world. Ms. Emily Livingston will be back to coach the sailors again 

this year along with several sailing team members. Emily is a life long sailor with many accomplishments on 

and off of the water. Sailing should begin the first week in May and continue until the end of school. More  

information will be forthcoming.  

 

 

Noah Benton single handing 

Ella Smith and Victoria Marinoff 

Griffin DesMarteau and crew 

 

 

Swamp Foxes Push Ahead 
 
By Rachel Bailey and Coach Streiffert 
 

On Friday, April 15th, the Waccamaw softball team 

travelled to Marion High School for a game. Through-

out the game, Kinley Cooper continued to swing a 

hot bat. She went 2 for 3 with one RBI and two runs 

scored. In addition, Logan Howard and Peyton  

Strickland both had singles. The Lady Warriors had a  

3-1 lead after two and a half innings, however,  

Marion took control of the game scoring four runs in 

the bottom of the 3rd inning. The final score after five 

innings was Marion 13 and Waccamaw 3.  

On Tuesday, April 19th, the softball team played Loris 

at home. Waccamaw was first to put runs on the 

board. The Lions came back and scored two in the 

top of the 5th inning and WHS scored three runs; then 

in the 6th Loris got three runs and at the top of the 7th 

inning, the score was tied 5-5. Loris scored one run 

and WHS came back and scored two runs. Isabelle 

Sanchez hit a homerun with one runner on base to 

take the win 7-6. Key hits from Waccamaw were 

Howard,  Cooper, Casey Pelasara, Jordan McNair, 

and Mariah Butler. Pelasara pitched a complete 

game and took the win on the mound. 

On Wednesday, April 20th, the Lady Warriors took a 

loss against Carver’s Bay 3-0. Last night they played 

Aynor but results were not available at press time.  

On Wednesday, April 26th, the softball team will  

celebrate the seniors before the last game of their 

season against Georgetown. Softball playoffs will start 

on April 28th. 



 

 

 

Boys Lacrosse Ends on a Win 
By Berkley Lane 
Picture courtesy of Waccamaw Athletic Booster Club Facebook page 

Last week, the Waccamaw boys’ varsity  

lacrosse season came to an end with two 

away games: Socastee on Wednesday, April 

13th, and South Brunswick on Saturday, April 

16th. Facing the Socastee Braves, the Warriors 

knew they would have to put up a fight to 

come out on top. Seven minutes into the game Carson Homnick put the Warriors on the board. Socastee  

answered back, followed by another Waccamaw score by Hanes Grafe to end the first quarter 2-1. In the  

second quarter, Wil Jenkins and Grafe each had one goal. Although the Warriors were ahead at the start of 

the second half 4-2, the Braves came back and took the lead. At the end of the third quarter, the score was  

6-4, Socastee. With one minute left in the game, Grafe scored, ending the game in a 6-5 loss for Waccamaw.  

Last Saturday, April 16th, lacrosse traveled two hours to Southport, North Carolina to face the South Brunswick 

Cougars for their final game of the season. Waccamaw beat the Cougars 8-3. Grafe was the leading scorer 

with five goals and Stockman Dorn, Colin Floyd, and Timmy Pence each contributed one goal. Hunter Lane 

led the team in ground balls with 13. Waccamaw completed the season with a record of 7-7. They just nearly 

missed the 8th seed lower state ranking which would have led them into the playoffs. Waccamaw finished 27th 

in the state, moving up 12 spots from last season’s 39th spot. Congratulations on a great season, Warriors! 

 

Girls Varsity Lacrosse Makes History  
Article by Maddie Giarratano 

Picture courtesy of Mrs. Michelle Giarratano 

Last week was the girls’ varsity lacrosse team’s final 

week of season play. On Wednesday, April 13th, the 

Lady Warriors played against the Socastee Braves at 

home. At halftime, the Warriors trailed the Braves by 

six goals. Waccamaw pulled within one goal, but 

sadly lost with a final score of 9-10. Goals were made 

by May May Henry (3), Lora Gahagan Eddy (2),  

Sassy Tolson (2), Maddy Middleton (1), and Celie  

Anderson (1). 

On Thursday, April 14th, the Lady Warriors played 

their last game of the season against the Panthers of 

Carolina Forest. The Warriors struggled during this 

game with ground balls, catching, and shooting. 

They gave it all they had, but sadly lost to the  

Panthers with a final score of 16-5. Goals were made 

by Henry (2), Sophia Flory (2 goals), and Tolson (1).  

In its third year, the 

girls’ varsity lacrosse 

team finished the sea-

son with four wins and 

six losses, the best  

record in WHS history 

since the program 

began. 

Way to go, Warriors! 

Reeling 'em in! 
Information and picture provided by Collin Newton and Coach Matthews 

Last Saturday, April 16th, Collin Newton and Darius 

Hayes, two members of the WHS Hawg Hunters  

fishing team, competed in a bass tournament held 

in Georgetown. Other schools in the tournament 

were Conway, Aynor, and Georgetown. The tour-

nament was a two-man team competition with a 

weigh-in limited to five bass. Awards were based on 

total weight and biggest fish. “Around 9am the fish 

started getting active as the tide started going 

out,” says Newton. “We fished the shoreline near 

stumps and roots of trees. I pulled three bass out of 

one spot.” Newton and Hayes caught a total of 12 

bass. At weigh-in, the Hawg Hunters turned in five 

bass weighing a total of 10 lbs. 8.6 ozs., enough to 

take home first place. They missed the award for 

biggest fish by 2 lbs.; the biggest fish weighed in at  

5 lbs. Newton and Hayes walked away from the 

tournament with $100 in gifts and prizes. Coach 

Matthews said, “It was a nice sunny day and they 

had a lot of fun.” Awesome job, Hawg Hunters!   
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Friendly Rivalry  
Between U.S. and  
Canada 
Article by Sophia Flory, Pictures by Sophia 

Flory, Lora Eddy, and Mr. Wilkinson 

On Tuesday, April 19th, the boys 

and girls soccer team wel-

comed the soccer players from 

Wexford Collegiate for the Arts  

located in Toronto, Canada  

for their annual International 

Friendly game. The girls defeat-

ed Wexford 10-0. Goals were 

scored by Jessica Preedom (4), 

Lawson Murphy (2), McCallee 

Watson (1), Emma Williamson 

(1), Sara Allston (1), and Camille 

Henry(1). In the boys’ game, Waccamaw picked up the first two goals and held that lead until the last two 

minutes of the game, when Wexford came back and scored two goals forcing the game into overtime. 

Waccamaw was able to put together a goal to take back the lead, 3-2. Five minutes were added to the 

clock giving Wexford an opportunity to score. Fortunately, they couldn’t find their rhythm, and never found 

the net again. Waccamaw took the win with Chris Crosby scoring all three goals. 

On Thursday, April 21st, the Canadian players had the opportunity to see what a school in the U.S. is like. They 

each paired up with one of the soccer players, shadowing them for two class periods. Coach Schoen says, 

“This is always a cool and fun experience for both our students and the Wexford players.”  

Sean King, John Grey Crosby, Jonah  

Crosby.  Not pictured: Patrick Sullivan 

Cross Country and Swimming Honored at the State House 
Article by Lora Gahagan Eddy, pictures courtesy of Waccamaw High School Athletic Booster Club Facebook page 

On Thursday, April 14th, the girls cross country team and the boys 200 freestyle relay swim team were  
honored at the State House by Representative Stephen Goldfinch for their state championship wins. Each 
team received a plaque and were congratulated personally by Goldfinch. Congratulations on your outstanding 
achievements! 

Front Row (L to R): Emma Quigley, Lizzie Beard, Eszter Hargitai, Abbey 

Brockman, Madeline Francke, Grace Williams, Ella Fata, Zoë Dear 

Back Row (L to R): London Scully, Allison Mays, Rylee Allison, Sam  

Kelley, Amelia Jones, Shirey Quigley, Briley Arnold, Brynn Wilkinson, 

Lillian Eddy, Mary Butler DeSpain 

CROSS COUNTRY 
SWIMMING 



 

 

Page 8 

Counselor’s Corner 
K - Z Guidance Counselor  

Mrs. Graham 
A - J Guidance Counselor  

Mrs. Tucker  

Guidance Secretary  

Mrs. Simmons 

Guidance Assistant  

Ms. Smalls 

ACT DATES 

Test Date Registration 

 Deadline 

Late  

Registration 

Photo Upload 

Deadline 

June 11, 2016 May 6, 2016 May 7-20, 2016 June 3, 2016 

SAT DATES 

Test Date Registration  

Deadline 

Late Registration, 

Paper 

Late Registration, 

Online and Phone 

May 7, 2016 expired April 22, 2016 April 26, 2016 

June 4, 2016 May 5, 2016 May 20, 2016 May 25, 2016 

 

Attention Juniors: The last WAVE sponsored 

SAT workshop is Wednesday, May 25th from 

8:30am - 11:30am in the WHS Media Center.  

Mr. Bill McKenzie is the instructor.  If you are 

interested in attending, fill out a permission 

form and return it to any US History teacher or 

Guidance ASAP to reserve your space at the 

workshop. The form can be found on the 

school website under “Latest News.”    

 

 



 

 

Counselor’s Corner 
 

Scholarship Opportunities 
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Scholarships  Due Date Criteria Amount Online or Guidance 

Bigfuture.collegeboard.org    College & Scholarship Search     

Scholarship Search  

Engine through SCOIS 
  

No profile set-up required, search for 

scholarships based on selected criteria 
  

https://sccis.intocareers.org                                               

Username: waccamawhs      

Password: warriors 

Scholarship Search    Must set up profile   www.fastweb.com 

Scholarship Search    Must set up profile   www.collegexpress.com 

Music, Theater, Visual 

Art Scholarship  

Competitions (Anderson  

University)  

Fall & Spring  

Auditions  
Audition Required 

$3,500-$6,000

  

Register online at 

www.schoolofthearts.com, email 

SCschoolofthearts@andersonuniversity. 

edu or call 864-231-2196 

SunTrust Scholarship  

Sweepstakes 
09/14/15-05/09/16 

Free to enter, 15 chances to win- one winner will 

be chosen every 2 weeks 
$1,000 

Enter online at offtocollege.info  

beginning September 14th, 2015 

Low Country Herb Society 
Due to Guidance by 

4/27/2016 

Graduating student must show an interest in 

herbs and plan to attend 2 or 4 year college and 

study horticulture, landscaping, culinary arts, 

medicine, pharmacy, or related field programs 

$1,600 Application in Guidance 

Pawleys Island Rotary Club 

Foundation Scholarship 

Due to Guidance 

 by 4/28/2016 

Seniors who have been accepted to an  

accredited technical, community, or four year 

college/ university. 

$1,000, $500,  

or possibly $250 
Application in Guidance 

Ladies of the Elk  

Murrells Inlet 

Due to Guidance  

by 4/28/2016 
Graduating Student $1,000 

Application in Guidance, interview is also 

required. 

Seacoast Artists Guild of 

South Carolina 
4/30/2016 

Graduating student from GCHS planning to  

major in visual arts, must include college  

acceptance letter with application, letter of  

recommendation must be sent separately by  

recommender. 

$1,000 Application in Guidance 

Dr. Timothy Pence  

Scholarship 

4/30/2016  

Return to Guidance 

Seniors planning to major in health related fields 

with 3.0 GPA and community service hours 
$1,500 Application in Guidance 

The Ashley B. Gaines  

Scholarship 

4/30/2016 or  

Return to Guidance 

Graduating Student with demonstrated  

community involvement with 2.75 GPA or higher 

and accepted into 4 year college 

Varies Application in Guidance 

The Makings of a Man 4/30/2016 Essay for Male Students $1,000 
Application in Guidance or online 

www.TheMakingsofaMan.com/scholarship 

Altman Family Scholarship 
5/1/16 

Return to Guidance 

Student ranked in the top 10 in class of  

graduating seniors with a strong church affiliation. 
$2,000 

Must submit to Guidance a list of positive 

contributions to both school and  

community and a short essay stating  

educational/career goals and how the 

scholarship would help achieve goals. 

George Rogers Foundation 

Scholarship/Financial Support 
5/15/2016 

Resident of the Carolinas &/or a first generation 

college student with minimum 2.5 GPA (on 4.0 

scale) 

$250-$1,000 Application in Guidance 

B. Davis Scholarship 5/23/2016 

To apply for this scholarship you will need to write 

an essay of less than 1000 words on the topic: 

Describe the three characteristics of leadership 

you value most. Discuss why you believe that 

these traits are so important and how you feel 

that they are developed in an individual. 

$1,000 
Submissions must be sent by email at 

awards@studentawardsearch.com 

Peck Law Firm Scholarship 5/31/2016 
Minimum 3.0 GPA and seeking law-related  

degree 
$2,000 

http://thepeckfirm.com/peck-law-firm-

scholarship 

http://bigfuture.collegeboard.org/
http://www.fastweb.com/
http://www.collegexpress.com/
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SONIC SIZE YOUR CAREER 



 

 

 

 

April 22 

Phillip Silva 

April 23  

Lillian Hardee 

Reginald Keith 

Mac Winter 

April 24 

Trey Davis 

Amber Grimes 

Dylan Kohut 

Sam Lovell 

Dylan Paynter 

Christopher Smith 

April 25 

Michael Phelan 

Brynn Wilkinson 

April 27 

Robert Green 

Jacob Nielson 

Sidney Stuckey 

 

 

 

April 28 

Ashley Altman 

Amaya Green 

Athena Zorn 

April 29 

Kennedy Bryant 

Tyfiq James  

April 30 

Ben 

Beck 

Laurin Fitzgerald 

Olivia Pait 

 
 

April 24 

Mr. Ares 

April 26 
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Anderson, Keenan 

Benson, Kayla 

Benston, Chloe 

Benton, Noah 

Besser, Jonny 

Brown, Harold 

Cernuda, Hunter 

Chapman, Ethan 

Collins, Ja’Quan 

Cooper, Gary 

Curry, Michael 

Daniels, Kaylan 

Dixon, Dillon 

Eades, Emily 

Eakins, Terry 

Edwards, Nicholas 

Fico, Neil 

Finely, Triston 

Fisher, Crystlyn 

Fox, Carter 

Fuller, Kelly 

Gauthier, Aubrey 

Grafe, Robert 

Graham,  John 

Grant, Jabria 

Grant, Moneshia 

Green, Robert 

Greene, Destini 

Hill, Zachary 

Hudson, Devin 

Johnson, Mark 

Johnson, Scott 

Jones, Amelia 

Kelly, Hayden 

Kemp, Harrison 

Kochie, James 

Lankford, Lindsay 

Leone, Jacob 

Lewis, Grace 

Lucas, Wayne 

Malinski, Eden 

Marshall, Jordan 

McDonnell,  

     Breanna 

Michael, Caleb 

Perry, Sidnee 

Potterfield, Pamela 

Roberts, Wallace 

Robinson, Michael 

Rowland, DeLacy 

Rowland, Price 

Scully, London 

Silvestri, Amalia 

Simmons, Jasani 

Simpson, Joshua 

Skerl, Cory 

Smith, Alvin 

Snelson, Katherine 

Stafford, Jasamine 

Steele, Ashley 

Tan, Ediz 

Walters, Jason 

Welsh, Olivia 

Wheeler, Nikkole 

Wright-Wraff,  

     Donnasha 

Student Reminder 

Students: Return all library books you are not  

using. Mr. Pritchard will be scanning inventory 

soon and needs as many books back as possible.  

Below is a list of students with books out. 

 

WHS Newsletter Staff  

Zach Trzop 

Maddie Giarratano 

E-P Vermont 

Alex Altman 

Lyric Wigfall 

LeeAnn Ray- Martina 

Jed Parreno 

Berkley Lane 

Karina Kostova 

Lora Eddy 

Ben Wolf 

Rachel Bailey 

Sophia Flory 

 

SENIOR AND UNDERCLASSMEN  

EXAMS 

Senior Exams will be May 20-25 

Underclassmen Exams will be May 26-June 2 

(An schedule of when your class periods will test will be 

determined at a later date.) 
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Seniors! 
Please remember to submit  
college acceptance letters and  
scholarship offers to guidance. All 
scholarships are listed on the website, newsletter, 
and in the guidance office. Submit by May 16th to 
be included at Senior Awards night. 

 

Seniors 

Stay in touch through Remind and the Senior 

Information link on the school website. 

Seniors….The last day to request a  
final transcript is May 16th. 

MANDATORY SENIOR MEETING  

Thursday, April 28th 

Time - TBD 

 

  Details of Senior Awards Night, Exams, 

Baccalaureate, Graduation practice, 

and Graduation were be discussed. 

**You will be receiving a handout that must be  

signed by you and your parent/guardian and  

returned.  Please return to Mrs. Kelly, Dr. Herndon, or 

Mrs. McClellan by May 12th. You can also drop off 

the handout in the front office. 

Date: May 24th at 6:00pm 

Date: May 22nd  at 5:00pm 

Date: June 1st at 9:00am in the gymnasium 

Date: June 2nd at 7:00pm in the gymnasium 

Dress attire for graduation 

Many of you have been asking about what you are  

required to wear for Graduation.   

Ladies: Dress or blouse/skirt with solid black 

strapped shoes. Dress should not be seen from the 

top or bottom of your robe. (No shorts, pants,  

strapless sandals, flip-flops, or tennis shoes.) 

Men: Full length black dress pants with black socks, 

black dress shoes, and a white collared shirt with 

black or red tie. (No shorts, sandals,  

flip-flops, or tennis shoes.) 

This will be discussed at the Senior Meeting.  

If you have any questions before then, please  

contact Mrs. Kelly.   


